
From: Lori Schulman  

Date: Friday, March 22, 2024 

To: Ashley Heineman, Mary Wong  

 

Subject: FEEDBACK REQUEST: Timing and Potential Deferral of ATRT4 and Related Community 

Engagement Activities 

 

Dear Mary, 

 

The IPC does not object to deferring the ATRT4 as well. We also support the RSG statement 

regarding expediting pending work from ATRT3. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Lori Schulman 

Senior Director, Internet Policy 

International Trademark Association 


